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To the Professional Channel,

It is with a heavy heart that | write to share that on October 27th, 2022, Orro will scale back operations for most
of its business functions. As the group of partners we’ve dedicated our business to serving, we wanted our
professional partners to hear directly and plainly from us on what is happening.

For the time being, we will no longer manufacture Orro Switches or release new software updates for the Orro
Smart Living System. At this time, we do not know when our business operations may resume. However, the
following will still be true:

e Existing Orro systems will continue to operate in their current state and Orro is committed to
supporting Orro systems working as-is for the next 6 months, at minimum.
e New systems can be commissioned and used.

We hold dearly to the way that this channel embraced Orro over the last two years and we were incredibly
excited to see all of you growing the use of Orro in your projects. Making these difficult changes with those
opportunities ahead of us is heartbreaking. Unfortunately, it is a hard reality that we must accept.

Like many other companies, the factors contributing to the world’s economic challenges materially impact Orro.
Supply chain constraints limited our ability to meet customer demand - slowing our growth and limiting
progress toward becoming a self-sustaining business. The economic downturn significantly lowered the
market’s appetite for financial risk and acutely stressed young companies like Orro that need capital to grow.
As a result, Orro could not raise the capital needed to continue its normal operations, and our decision to
suspend operations became a financial necessity.

Going forward, we will continue to pursue opportunities to revive our business and are hopeful that this will be
possible as the economic environment improves.

While the future is uncertain, there is clarity about our past. Our mission has always been to help people live
better lives at home. | believe we succeeded in bringing an innovative perspective to the industry, proved that a
truly intelligent home is within reach for all of us, and hope that we put a dent in the universe of what will come.
Orro’s ability to create our award-winning products and help our customers live easier lives was only through
the vision and support of partners like you. We are eternally grateful for these relationships and the belief
that you shared with us. While this is the end of one chapter, we are certain it’'s not the closing of our shared
story.

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to me.

Best,
Colin
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CEO & Founder of Orro
colin@getorro.com



